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10 October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Year 8 Young Leaders are planning a film show for key stage 2 to raise money for two projects to 
improve our school environment: paint for a mural on the side of the sports hall and additional benches for 
outside.  
 
The film we will be showing is “Minions: The Rise of Gru”. Tickets will be £3.00 per person, and a tuck 
shop will be available during the time of the film; treats will cost 20-50p. The film will be shown in the 
megahall from 3:45pm to 5:30pm on Thursday 20 October 2022 (doors open from 3:25pm).  
 
Children may bring their own blankets and cushions to use whilst watching the film. 
 
After the film, please follow the signs to collect children from outside the megahall. 
 
Please complete the Google consent form below to confirm attendance and whether you will be collecting 
your child or they are permitted to walk home.   
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfRieWoKUWB7gWb_XjQMIyUsv6aUI8J9loGZm8XeInREQr6gA/
viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
We hope you feel able to support our projects.  
 

Yours sincerely  
Year 8 Young Leaders. 
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